Just a quick reminder regarding Drop-offs/Pick-ups at SITA

We kindly would like to remind you NOT to drop off/pick up your kids or anyone
else at the Academy on Sherwood Rd. entrance *®

Please use the parking lot adjacent to St. George’s Church
as the official drop-off/pick-up point.

We know this may inconvenience some of you, but the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs has been adamant and stern in trying to enforce this policy.

This is a private and restricted zone road. They have told us they will start
sending any violators' info to LTA and enforcement agencies for anyone
who continues to breach the laws.

More importantly, our tennis facility contract with the SLA may be jeopardized
in the future if students continue to violate our drop-off/pickup policy.

Our hands are tied on this one. We hope you understand our position.
Thank you for your understanding of this matter.

Kind Regards,
Joe Russell

Director
SITA Tennis Academy
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